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Dear Parents, 

Year 6 SATs: 

Well done to all of the children in Year 6 who have worked so incredibly 

hard this week completing their SATs. Also we must say a big thankyou to 

Miss McKenzie (Y6 class teacher), Christina (Y6 TA) and all the other adults 

who have helped the children prepare for their tests. They have all en-

joyed a well earned treat at Pizza Express and Brockwell Park today.  

 

Walk to School Week 

From Monday 15th May to 19th May schools are competing in an inter 

school challenge – and the price is a Golden Shoe Trophy and £150 Active 

Travel funding for the winning school.  Can you please help us, by timing 

how long it has taken your child to walk (including using a cycle or scoot-

er)?  We have sent home today a sheet to record the times on, which will 

need to be returned on Monday 22nd May.  Thank you and good walking!!  
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New items in red 

Tuesday 16th May—Y5 to Into 

University 

Wednesday 17th May—Y6 to 

London City Mission 

Thursday 18th May—Y5 to Lon-

don City Mission  

Monday 22nd May—first aid 

training for Year 6 pm 

Tuesday 23rd May—class photos 

being taken 

Wednesday 24th May—YN and 

YR to Shrek adventure 

Thursday 25th May—Y5/6 to 

STEM exhibition at Queen Elizabeth 

Olympic Park; Y2 to the chocolate 

museum Brixton 

Friday 26th May—Y1 to Dance 

competition at Olympic Park; Y3 to 

The British Museum 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd 

June—half term break 

Monday 5th June—summer 2 

start; Y5/6 to Wick Court 

Friday 16th June—Great get to-

gether assembly (parents welcome) 

Monday June 19th—Y3 and 4 to 

Literary film festival @ BFI 

Tuesday 20th June—Y6 to Into 

University 

Thursday 22nd June—Road safety 

workshop / performance for Y4-6 

Thought for the week on dedication: 
“We all have dreams. But in order to make dreams come  

Into reality, it takes an awful lot of determination,  

dedication, self-discipline, and effort.”  

Jesse Owens 

 

Children’s learning at  

Friars:  
 

Year 2 have been having so 

much fun with their new CLJ 

unit—chocolate. This week 

they were given the enviable 

task of tasting different kinds 

of chocolate and writing 

about them. Hiba has used 

some excellent language in 

her written evaluation. Her 

favourite were dairy milk 

chocolate buttons because 

they were brown and had a 

caramel taste. What would 

your favourite be?! 



       Assembly theme / value this week: 

                                                                        GenerosityGenerosityGenerosityGenerosity    

        

    

 

 Class ATTENDANCE 

1st 6 100.0% 

2nd 4 99.3% 

3rd 5 97.7% 

4th 2 95.2% 

5th 3 94.8% 

6th 1 94.4% 

7th  R 91.8% 

 Class  ON TIME 

1st 6 100.0% 

2nd 4 96.3% 

3rd 5 93.5% 

4th 3 92.6% 

5th 2 91.5% 

6th  R 90.5% 

7th  1 90.2% 

 

 EYFS/KS1 

Year Two 

Kaylah Rodney 

for showing fabulous knowledge of her 
times tables 

 Well Done! 

 KS2 

Year Three 

Anika Hussain 

for her excellent effort in Maths this week, 
for understanding angles in shapes. 

 Well Done! 


